
Kia ora,  

  

This is the final reminder to all RiskNZ Members that the RiskNZ Annual General 

Meeting for 2020 will be held on Tuesday 30 June at 12pm. 

 

Links to all supporting documents can be found ​here​. 
 

  

Date: ​Tuesday 30 June 2020 

Time: ​12:00 - 2:00pm 

 

  

In light of the Covid-19 situation,  the Annual General Meeting will be 

delivered via the Zoom platform.  

 

Please register to attend by Friday 26 June ​here​. 
 

Thank you for all who have already registered. The Zoom details will be sent to 

everyone on Monday 29 June.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

 

Katie Philips, Secretary of RiskNZ - secretary@risknz.org.nz or 

Emily Thorn, Administrative Officer - adminofficer@risknz.org.nz 

 

Kia kaha, stay safe and well. 

 

Nga mihi nui, 

 

The team at RiskNZ 

 

 

 

https://www.risknz.org.nz/resources/annual-general-meeting-2020/
https://www.risknz.org.nz/activities/risknz-2020-annual-general-meeting/

